
 

 

 

Majors Road Interchange Reference Number: #20798402  

2/01/2024 Page 1 of 2 

OFFICIAL 

OFFICIAL  

Majors Road Interchange  

Majors Road closure 

       

 

What’s happening: 

Majors Road will be temporarily closed to safely undertake major 

service relocation works, barrier placement and pot holing activities 

immediately east of Adams Road between Monday, 15 January and 

Tuesday, 23 January 2024.   

How this affects you: 

During this time, temporary traffic detours will be in place. Please refer 

to the detour map below for details. Majors Road will be closed 

between Adams Road and the Riding for the Disabled (RDA) facility on 

Majors Road. The northern section of Adams Road, in the vicinity of 

Majors Road, will be reduced to a single lane with traffic management 

in place throughout the works. 

Please follow local detour signage and traffic controller instructions. 

Observe speed limits, lane restrictions and traffic controllers when 

travelling through the area.  

Access to Riding for the Disabled (RDA), Sam Willoughby International 

BMX Facility and the Glenthorne National Park – Ityamaiitpinna Yarta 

will be maintained at all times.  

For further information: 

• Visit www.dit.sa.gov.au/majorsinterchange 

• Contact the project team via email at 

DIT.MajorsRoad@sa.gov.au or 

• Call 1300 794 880 

 

 

 

 

When 

Monday 15 January 2024 to 
Tuesday 23 January 2024 

Hours of operation 

24 hours a day 

Where 

Majors Road, immediately 
east of Adams Road  

Emergency services 

Emergency services access 
on Majors Road will be 
maintained at all times 
during all works. 

Pedestrians and cyclists  

Access on Majors Road will 
be maintained at all times, 
please follow localised 
detour signage. 
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Majors Road detour map 

Majors Road detour from Monday, 15 January 2024 to Tuesday, 23 January 2024.   

 

 

 


